
Moultrie and Shelby County ROSC  

   

When: April 2nd, 2024  

Time: 3:30 PM  

Where: Shelbyville Outpatient 
Office and via zoom   

   

Note taker: Kelley Sneyd  

Attendees: Patrick Miller, Tess Miller, Skylar Miller, Kelley Sneyd, Bonita Goodwin, Katie McKenna, Angie 
Durbin, Julie P, Kristina Drum, Susie Kensil, and Magan Hardin  

Minutes: 

Previous meeting minutes were reviewed and approved prior to the start of the meeting and can be 
viewed anytime at https://www.govst.edu/ROSC-GSU/ROSCC 

Introduction of Attendee’s & Agency Updates  

Nathan Nichols stated that they will be changing their CIPT policy as far as ride fair goes. Please email 
him or contact the CIPT office for more information. Nathan also mentioned that is a networking 
luncheon approaching this month at Lake Land College. Moultrie and Shelby contacts will be in 
attendance.  

*The other attendees followed with their introductions, no further agency updates at this time.  

Spotlight Speaker/Agency: Patrick Miller – Chestnut Health Systems  

Patrick shared about Chestnut’s center for community engagement, the IL Faith & Recovery 
Collaborative.  Which bridges churches and recovery systems to provide structure and support for one 
another. These are Free, Grant funded services. For more information Patrick shared his contact 
information and he can be reached at pmmiller@chestnut.org, 618-572-8371 or information can  be 
obtained through www.coalitionsupport.org   

Strategic Plan Review  

Tess Miller reviewed objective 15 from the strategic plan. Obj. 15: Provide community wide education 
specific to families, parents, and children regarding substance use disorder. She stated that they are 
hosting a Hidden in Plain Sight event in June in Moultrie County.  

DOPP Locations  

Tess Miller listed the DOPP locations (listed below) she then followed with a reminder to everyone to 
please let her know if any agency needs Narcan and/or Narcan trainings.  

• Shelbyville Spillway Motel 

• Shelbyville Salvation Army 

• Moultrie County Sheriffs Dept. 

https://www.govst.edu/ROSC-GSU/ROSCC
mailto:pmmiller@chestnut.org
http://www.coalitionsupport.org/


• Bethany Diner 

• Marrowbone Public Library 

• Bethany Village Hall 

• Sullivan Public Library 

• Christ Tabernacle Church in Herrick 

• Family Drug Pharmacy in Shelbyville 

• Lovington Library 

• Sullivan Pharmacy 

• Shelby County Senior Center 

• Senior Center Plaza Boutique 

• Fellowship Baptist Church 

Partnerships with Pharmacies 

• Family Drug Pharmacy in Shelbyville 

• Moweaqua Pharmacy 

• Sullivan Pharmacy 

Upcoming Events:  

Tess Miller listed to following upcoming events:  

April 11: Second Chance Employment Fair @ Building 1225, Sullivan from 10am-2pm  

May 24: Laundry Day @ Rainbow Wash Shelbyville, IL 

June: Hidden in Plain Sight @ Sullivan Jr. 4H Fair   

April Newsletter:  

Skylar Miller mentioned if anyone would like your agencies update to be included in our next newsletter 
please, send suggestions to Tess or Skylar.  

Tess Miller briefly discussed the FY25: WE CAN AND WE DO RECOVER- Anti-Stigma campaign This 
campaign will be a series of an upcoming monthly events that will be launched with the start of the new 
fiscal year in July.  

*more information to follow as plans progress 

Tess Miller mentioned that our next PLE meeting is on April 25th @ 11:00a and will be hosted on ZOOM 
ONLY!  

 

 



Recovery Navigator Resource Update  

Skylar Miller stated that her wellness groups are available to the public via zoom on 4/18/2024 and 
4/25/2024 This month’s topics are Cravings & Triggers. 

Skylar mentioned that she continues to work with peers at Moultrie County Jail, and in person/via zoom 
with the women of Restoration Farms; which is an 18-24-month faith- based transitional home for 
Women and children located in Shelby County.  

Skylar also mentioned that our next laundry day will be on May 24th. We will be there providing Narcan, 
Narcan training and education/resources regarding substance use disorder. Our most recent Laundry 
day held on March 29th was the most attended to-date, 2 boxes of Narcan were supplied as well as 
information provided. Several loads of laundry were washed and/or dried, and we are grateful to those 
who donate and make these events possible.   

Skylar has been spending time preparing for our Second Chance Employment Fair. She then expressed 
gratitude to those who have donated clothing for the business casual drive that will support the 
employment fair.  

Next Steps  

Who can we bring to the next Council Meeting?  

Would you like to be a spotlight speaker? Contact Tess or Skylar.  

Next Meeting: May 7 @ 3:30 at Elizabeth Titus Memorial Library and on Zoom  

Where to Find Past Minutes: https://www.govst.edu/ROSC-GSU/ROSCC  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


